THE CARLIGHTY OWNEFLRS® CLUEB

The Carlight Owners” Club was formed in 1962 It is a national organisation, so some
Members tow long distances 1o rallies. We have one rally at the beginning of the
caravanning season in May and a second in September; one in the northern half of the
country, the other in the south.

The majority of vans within the club
are the two berth Commander 152s. A
fair number of members own pre 1980
‘classic’ models including the
Continental, Caribbean, Cosmopolitan
and Casetta.

Caribbean

The club now has a website at
wyww . Carlightownersclub.co.uk
with a wealth of information and
a register section where members Commander
can display a photograph of their

caravan.




